

December 1, 2015 Newsletter

Join us for our Rotary Meeting at the Old Spaghetti Factory Tuesday at 12:15 pm



Susan Lutter, Rotary in Cameroon

This week we will hear from Susan Lutter on the good work Rotary is doing in Cameroon. It is easy to forget that Rotary is International in its endeavors and there are good things happening all over.

Hunger Program

We will be conducting our annual drive for the Second Harvest Food Bank. Brad Shepherd will be collecting cash & checks to support their valuable programs this Holiday season. While you can bring cans of food, checks will allow you to receive the maximum charitable deduction and will give Second Harvest the most flexibility.

As mentioned at last week's meeting, our club is

Upcoming Events

December 1, 2015 Program: Susan Lutter, Rotary in Cameroon

Our Complete Calendar

Service this week:

Greeter - Jeff Hayden
Fine Master - JR Gamez
Sergeant-at-Arms - Brad Shepard
Thought of the Day - Corrin
Rankin

sponsoring a local student's "Stop Hunger Now" food program. For information about this program, please click on the following link: http://events.stophungernow.gorg/RyanMC

Upcoming Events!

<u>December 8</u> - We will be wrapping Christmas Presents at an off-site meeting. More details to follow.

<u>December 15</u> - Club Holiday Party - We will be conducting sign up's at this weeks meeting. If you are unable to attend, please let President John know if you are coming and if you are bringing a guest. Tickets will be \$50 per person and there will be a hosted bar at the start of the evening.

January 3 - Dinner with RI President RK
Ravindran in San Jose
January 6 - Club Assembly
January 9 - Julgransplundering
April 3 - Stop Hunger Now Event
April 20 - Club 70th Anniversary Mixer
April 29-May 1 - District Event



Forward to a Friend

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

Unsubscribe
Update Subscription Preferences
View Email In Browser

Copyright © 2015 Rotary Club of Redwood City All rights reserved.

A connection with the Rotary Club of Redwood City

Rotary Club of Redwood City PO Box 2605 Redwood City, CA 94063 USA





December 8, 2015 Newsletter

Join us for our Rotary Meeting at the 2682 Middlefield Rd, Ste C this Tuesday at 12:15 pm



This week the Club will be bagging toys to support the Holiday Toy Drive for Redwood City. We will be meeting at 2682 Middlefield Road, Suite C and you should be sure to wear a jacket. The location is a warehouse and it can be cold at times. Rotarians will be placing toys in bags for later wrapping and distribution. A Bag Lunch will be provided.

Holiday Party

This is your last chance to sign up to attend the Holiday Party. Please let President John know if you are able to make it. Remember to wear your ugly sweater for the ugly sweater contest and we will be conducting a small auction to raise money for the Community Service

Upcoming Events

December 8, 2015 Program: Bagging Toys for Redwood City

Our Complete Calendar

Service this week:

Greeter - John Lowe Fine Master - Jeff Hayden Sergeant-at-Arms - Carlos Bolanos Thought of the Day - Deanna Dooley

Committee so bring your check books!

Hunger Programs

As mentioned at last week's meeting, our club is sponsoring a local student's "Stop Hunger Now" food program. For information about this program, please click on the following link: http://events.stophungernow.gorg/RyanMC

Upcoming Events!

December 15 - Club Holiday Party

January 3 - Dinner with RI President Ravi

January 5 - Club Assembly

January 9 - Julgransplundering

April 3 - Stop Hunger Now Event

April 20 - Club 70th Anniversary Mixer

April 29-May 1 - District Event



Forward to a Friend

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

Unsubscribe

Update Subscription Preferences

View Email In Browser

Copyright © 2015 Rotary Club of Redwood City All rights reserved.

A connection with the Rotary Club of Redwood City

Rotary Club of Redwood City PO Box 2605 Redwood City, CA 94063 USA





December 15, 2015 Newsletter

Join us for our Holiday Party at the Deputy Sherriff's Hall Tuesday at 6:00 pm



This week the Club will be celebrating the holiday season with our annual Holiday Party. This year's party will be held at the Deputy Sherriff's Hall located at 2421 Broadway in Downtown Redwood City. We will celebrate with a catered meal provided by Dave Hyman of Encore Performance Catering and be sure to get there early as the Club is buying the first round (or two) at the bar. RSVP's are due to Barbara Bonilla by Friday 12/11 at rotary1415@yahoo.com See you all there!

Remember, we will be conducting a small auction to raise money for the Community Service Committee so bring your check books!

WE WILL BE DARK ON DECMEBER

Upcoming Events

December 15, 2015 Program: Annual Holiday Party & Ugly Sweater Extravaganza!

Our Complete Calendar

Service this week:

Greeter - Glenn Nielsen
Fine Master - Steve Wagstaffe
Sergeant-at-Arms - Barbara
Bonilla & Corrin Rankin
Thought of the Day - Carlos
Bolanos

22 & 29 SO MEMBERS CAN ENJOY THE HOLIDAY SEASON WITH THEIR FAMILIES!

Hunger Programs

As mentioned at last week's meeting, our club is sponsoring a local student's "Stop Hunger Now" food program. For information about this program, please click on the following link: http://events.stophungernow.gorg/RyanMC

Upcoming Events!

January 3 - Dinner with RI President Ravi

January 5 - Club Assembly

January 9 - Julgransplundering

April 3 - Stop Hunger Now Event

April 20 - Club 70th Anniversary Mixer

April 29-May 1 - District Event



Forward to a Friend

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

Unsubscribe

Update Subscription Preferences

View Email In Browser

Copyright © 2015 Rotary Club of Redwood City All rights reserved.

A connection with the Rotary Club of Redwood City

Rotary Club of Redwood City PO Box 2605 Redwood City, CA 94063 USA

